
NIGHTS IN THE VILLAGE
Thursday, 17 December is the last opportunity to 
enjoy live music, roving performers, exclusive o� ers 
and instore experiences at Cottesloe Village. Come 
along from 5pm and support local business!

CHRISTMAS HOURS
The Town of Cottesloe would like to wish our residents and businesses a very Merry Christmas and a wonderful New Year. Council’s administration o�  ce will be closed from 4.30pm on Thursday, 24 
December 2020 and will re-open at 8.30am on Monday, 4 January 2021. The Grove Library will close at 5pm on Thursday, 24 December 2020 and will re-open at 10am on Monday, 4 January 2021. 

For urgent assistance during this time please contact the Town on 9285 5000 to be directed to our after-hours customer service. For Ranger services please contact 9285 5070.

COUNCIL MEETINGS
The last Town of Cottesloe Council Meeting for 2020 will be held at 6pm on Tuesday, 
15 December at Cottesloe Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street, Cottesloe. The Meeting 
Agenda is available at the Town’s Administration O�  ce or on our website.
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CELEBRATE AUSTRALIA DAY 2021
Join us on Tuesday, 26 January 2021 to celebrate Australia Day! Cottesloe, Peppermint 
Grove and Mosman Park residents are invited to enjoy the combined Council event 
hosted by the Town of Mosman Park commencing at 8am.

This special day will see us come together to welcome new citizens to our wonderful 
country. We will also recognise outstanding community members as we present each 
Council’s Community Citizen of the Year Awards.

Enjoy entertainment and refreshments. Bring a picnic rug or chair and join in the 
celebrations from 8am at the Bay View Park (corner of Bay View Terrace and Johnson 
Parade) Mosman Park. 

NATIONAL SKIN CANCER ACTION WEEK
MelanomaWA came to 
Cottesloe last month as part of 
National Skin Cancer Action 
Week. The Town would like to 
thank them, and the amazing 
doctors who volunteered 
their time during the week. 
Lots of people came along to 
have their skin checked and 
have a chat about sun safety, 
including Mayor Phil Angers 
and Andrew Kamphaug from 
MelanomaWA (getting his skin 
checked by Dr Henry Law). 
Don’t forget to be sun smart 
these summer holidays! 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM THE TOWN OF COTTESLOE
The Mayor, Councillors and sta�  of the Town of Cottesloe would like to wish our community a very happy and safe festive season. 
Have a wonderful break and please remember to drive safely when you are out and about. 

SANTA IS COMING TO TOWN
Carols by Candlelight has been postponed this year 
however Santa is coming to Town! Join us from 5pm on 
Sunday, 20 December on the grass at Cottesloe Main 
Beach to say hi to Santa and some other very special guests! 
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SUNDAY, 20 DECEMBER 2020
COTTESLOE BEACH  |  FROM 5PM

Santa is 
coming to Town

IMPROVING ACROD ACCESS 
AROUND THE TOWN
The Town is currently improving a number of ACROD bays around 
Cottesloe. SHINE Community Services has recently seen their bay 
re-located, and a new one installed by their front door on Forrest Street. 
The ease of access that the new bays provide has made a big di� erence to 
the clients of SHINE, including the lovely 101 year old Joan, pictured here 
with David (her driver on the day) and Mayor Phil Angers.
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